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PO Box 609
Mount Vernon, OR 97865-0609
1-888-383-4132
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July 15, 2019
07/15/19 16:37

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission State Of WASH.
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW UTIL. AND TRANSP.
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 COMMISSION

RE: Clarification of Items #3 and #5
2019 ETC Certification and Reports-
Request for Certification Pursuant to
WAC 480-123-060 and 47 C.F.R. §54.314

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060, Skyline Telecom (“Company”) hereby requests
that the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) certify to
the Federal Communications Commission and the Universal Service Administrative
Company that the Company has met the requirements of 47 C.F.R. §54.314 for eligibility
for continued receipt of federal high-cost funds.

The Certifications and reports that are specified in WAC 480-123-060, WAC 480-123-070
and WAC 480-123-080 were previously submitted however some clarifications were

required by UTC staff. Clarification was provided for Items #3 and #5.

Please contact me if you should require any further information.

elindaKluser
Vice-Pres, Manager
deedeek@otcconnections.net

541-932-4411



